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3. Please clarify how each baseball diamond within the park should be properly
identified.

The Department’s permitting system has properly identified each of the baseball
diamonds at the facility as New Kula Baseball Field #2 and New Kula Baseball
Field #4.

Should you have any further questions or comments, please feel free to contact me at
Ext. 7230.

Sincerely,

%'\

KARLA H. PETERS
Director of Parks and Recreation

c: Marci Sato, Deputy Director
Mary Kielty, Chief of Recreation
Lisa Aimeida, Park Permits Officer
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